

Larks Hill J & I School

Larks Hill

Pontefract

West Yorkshire

WF8 4RJ

T: 01977 722845

W: larkshill.patrust.org.uk
E: admin@larkshill.patrust.org.uk

Friday 12th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

New Starters 2024/25

I am writing to extend a warm welcome to you as the parents and carers of our new starters for this academic year 2024-25. Thank you once again for choosing Larks Hill School for your child.

The children have settled into school life extremely well this week and are quickly finding their feet. In class, they have been busy and engaged in their activities and are rapidly making new friends. Many children are showing great independence and are managing to follow our systems well. Indeed, it seems like the children have been with us much longer than they have. What a positive start to their schooling years.

On Thursday 19th September, Mrs Taylor is holding an Introduction to Phonics meeting from 5.00 – 5.45pm in school. This will support parents and carers with understanding how we teach phonics in school and how you can support your children at home. It will also give you the opportunity to ask any questions you may have.

If you haven't done so already, please sign up to our messaging service, MCAS. MCAS is an easy-to-use app to receive communications from school, pay for trips and clubs and keep up to date with what is happening at school. Please click on this <u>link</u> to refer to the Parent Guide if you require further information.

If you require further information about school, please do not hesitate to contact the admin team or alternatively browse our school website https://larkshill.patrust.org.uk/ where you will find up to date newsletters and general school information.

I very much look forward to seeing you again in the coming weeks.

Yours sincerely

Head Teacher

